
 

 
 

 
he Friends of Philadelphia Trolleys and the Wilmington Chapter of the National Railway Historical Society 
are co-sponsoring a charter in Toronto, using a celebrated PCC car and a CLRV.  This should be an historic 
trip as the days for CLRVs are coming to an end, being replaced by the Toronto Transit Commission’s new 

Bombardier cars.  Proceeds from this charter will be donated for Philadelphia Transportation Company’s 1923 
#8042 Brill, which is now being restored at the Pennsylvania Trolley Museum.  The charter will last six hours and 
costs $85.00 (U.S. funds) per person.  Charter equipment and routing are subject to change.  Act now!  To reserve 
your seat(s), use the form provided below. 
 
DATE: Saturday, August 17, 2019 
TIME:  11:00 A.M. to 5:00 P.M. 
WHERE: Russell Carhouse, 1433 Queen Street East, Toronto, Canada 
COST:  $85.00 (U.S. Funds) per person 
DETAILS: Please make your check out to FRIENDS OF PHILADELPHIA TROLLEYS, INC. and mail it with your 

reservation form to HARRY DONAHUE, 103 MULBERRY COURT, MORGANTOWN, PA 19543.  Checks 
or credit card payments must be received by August 7, 2019.  For our Canadian friends paying 
by check, please write on the amount line: EIGHTY FIVE DOLLARS, US FUNDS.  Also, you may 
pay by credit card by visiting the Wilmington Chapter’s trip website at:  
WWW.WILMINGTONCHAPTERTRIPS.COM.  Need more information?  Contact Bill Monaghan by 
emailing him at FPT2799@COMCAST.NET or by calling him at 856-297-2355.  Please be sure to check 
the Friends of Philadelphia Trolleys’ website HTTP://FRIENDSOFPHILADELPHIATROLLEYS.ORG for 
updates before the trip. 

 
 Please cut on line below.  

Name:          Email:        

Address:          Phone:        

City:         State:       ZIP:      

Number of seats requested:       Total amount enclosed:  $      

Payment method:   Check enclosed.   Payment made by credit card at Wilmington Chapter’s website. 

http://www.wilmingtonchaptertrips.com/

